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Please stop these misguided policies. People should be able to choose what type of vehicle they
need or want, not the government. Evs are too costly to produce, cause pollution when being made,
have batteries that will need to be disposed of when dead. This is nothing but a "feel good" project
for eco centric fools at the expense of the voters of Washington State.


